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SUBJECT: Spray Glue Directive/Recommendation

The following is a directive/recommendation from the Safety Committee which
met 10/29/96:

Until further notice, do not use spray glue unless it can be used at an open
window so the fumes can vent outside the building and, only then, with extreme
caution.

This will be an agenda item for discussion again at the 11/18/96 Safety
Meeting.

Thanks,
Don



